TRANSMITTAL MEMO

TO: Bernard C. "Jack" Young, President, City Council

FROM: Peter Little, Executive Director

DATE: April 20, 2010

RE: City Council Bill 10 - 0471



I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 10-0471 introduced by Council President, Bernard C. "Jack" Young at the request of The Administration (Department of Finance).

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City has reviewed City Council Bill 10 - 0471 which modifies the rate of the parking tax. It is important that the City's transportation and parking infrastructure be maintained so that commuters and visitors to the City, and residents of the City, can safely and easily drive into, out of, and through the City. Revenues are needed to pay the significant costs of that transportation infrastructure maintenance.

It is for the reasons stated above that the Parking Authority of Baltimore City supports the passage of City Council Bill 10 - 0471.

